
Building Inspections - Amendment to permit# 201301335 

Good morning­

Please find attachments with amended permit application for your review. We had originally intended to leave 
the front portion of the old foundation intact. During the course of our excavation, we have determined that the 
existing portion is in need of full replacement. amended s1 and s2 notes will clarify the change.

This is time sensitive because we are mid­stream in the excavation and have a dangerous hole in the ground. We 
would like to resume work as soon as possible.

I will stop in this afternoon to pay the additional $30.00 fee for the change.

Thank you, James.

   James Smith -HOMESMITH, llc.
P.O. Box 3854Portland,Maine 04104
              c/207.671.3017

jsmith07@maine.rr.com

This email message may contain information that is privileged, Confidential or exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  All 
recipients are notified that if this message comes to your attention by mistake, any dissemination, use or copying of the information is 
prohibited.  If you receive this message in error, please notify the sender at once.  Thank you.

From: "James Smith" <jsmith07@maine.rr.com>
To: <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 10/3/2013 11:53 AM
Subject: Amendment to permit# 201301335
CC: "'Ann Machado'" <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov>, "'Jeffrey Baker'" <jeffrey...
Attachments: amended-S1 Notes & Fdn. Details - Baker Res (rev 1).pdf; amended-S2 Fdn. & 

Framing Plans - Baker Res (rev 1).pdf; Scan0017.pdf
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